
Namaste!

Its Winter in the UK, but in Dubai we are 
looking forward to a few months of mild 
weather and lots of outdoor fund raising 
events. The 3rd annual Golf day takes place 
in December and many Yaks are in training 
for Runs and Cycles.   

Despite the usual mass migration of 
supporters out of Dubai during the 
Summer months, and the Monsoon season 
in Nepal we were not idle! 

Click here to read the full Newsletter

Dhanybath! 

Click here to read the full Winter 
2014 Newsletter

The team at the Children of the Mountain is 

thrilled with the support from over 350 Yaks! 

The event was fully booked and we apologise 

to all those we turned away. Next year we will 

have to squeeze in more tables! Our thanks to 

everyone who contributed to making the night 

such a roaring success and for enabling us to 

build our 4th school!  Click here for more

LIFTING UP 
FORGOTTEN 
KIDS IN 
KATHMANDU

The education of Girls, and especially Girls 
not attending school, is a core objective of 
our work. Our implementation partner is 
HER TURN.  click here for more info

4th School Opens!

4 STEPS TO BUILDING A SCHOOL

10 x £1,200 = 

1 x SCHOOL

Join with 10 Friends, 

Colleagues & Family Members, 

Raise £1,200 each, and travel to 

Nepal to physically help build 

your school.

Form a team 

of friends and 

colleagues

Contact us to 

choose a location 

and build time

Start your 

campaign using 

online tools

Travel to Nepal and 

lay the foundations

4 Steps to Build a School
The Perfect Festive Gift!


